OIC Rules Coordinator

From: kirby@kirbylawoffice.com

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 1:33 PM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: SUPPORT - R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

I External Email

| strongly encourage adoptions of the changes. They are pro-consumer and are a great step to pushing back to the
immense lobbying efforts of the defense litigation firms.

Thanks,

Stephen Kirby

Kirby Law Office, PLLC
1312 N. Monroe St.
Spokane, WA 99201



